
 

Dear Person with Parkinson’s disease 

If you are interested in helping us help you, please contact Ulrike Mitchell, PhD at 
801-422-3344 for an initial phone interview, or email at rike_mitchell@byu.edu. 
 

 

A group of Cross-discipline researchers at BYU is conducting a 
study involving individuals diagnosed with Parkinson’s disease. 
Participants will be required to visit the BYU Life Sciences Lab 
for one 30- minute session, where blood will be drawn. You 
will receive $10.00 for participating at the end of the session.     
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